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May 3, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Bee had been shot and left in a ditch on Washington Lane in
Hollywood, where a responding CCSO Animal Control deputy found her March 14. Despite
severe wounds to the face, she was still alive. Deputies took the American Staffordshire mix to
the Charleston Animal Society, where she had been adopted the month before. X-ray images
showed shotgun pellets riddling the dog’s head. Considering the extent of her injuries, Bee was
euthanized.

Bee’s adoptive family said the dog had been sold to someone else.

Deputies continue to investigate this animal cruelty case and ask anyone with information to
step forward. The Charleston Animal Society is offering a $10,000 for information leading to a
felony conviction in the case. Please see the attached flyer.

Call dispatch at 843-743-7200 and ask to speak with CCSO Deputy Sewell.

The incident report is available upon request to aknapp@charlestoncounty.org.
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